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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

September 21, 2010

FANNIE L FINKLEY
13118 SORRENTO ROAD SUITE 5B
PENSACOLA, FL 32507

SUBJECT: FANNIE MAE CORPORATION S0l eTrrsssnoT
Ref. Number: P10000012573

This is to advise you that on February 10, 2010, we filed your corporation under
the above name, which was not available.

Therefore, we request that you file an amendment, at no charge, to change the
name of your corporation to make it distinguishable from the existing entity. We
have enclosed forms and guidelines for your assistance.

We apologize for this inconvenience and trust that you understand the urgency in
completing this amendment, and returning it along with a copy of this letter to my
attention as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please call (850) 245-6931.

Sincerely,

Becky McKnight

Regulatory Specialist Il Supervisor
New Filing Section Letter Number: 110A00022354
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